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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are delighted to inform you that the students of Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A

will be taking part in “Satyug Rising Star”, an inter-state dance and music festival

conducted by Satyug Darshan Trust. Satyug Darshan Trust is a registered public charitable

trust which originated over 75 years back and since its inception, it has had activities

widespread in India and abroad aiming at the alleviation of physical, mental & spiritual

sufferings of mankind through education and all possible means.

The competition is scheduled to happen on the 10thAugust 2023, Thursday at Arya Samaj

Auditorium, L-12, L-11 Heritage City, Sec 25, Gurugram.

The students participating in the competition will have to report to school at 7AM

tomorrow, 10th August 2023, Thursday. The participants will be taken to the venue from

school and dropped back to school after the competition. The respective dance and music

teachers will accompany the participants.

The costumes and other information regarding the same for the respective competition

has been informed to the students. Parent’s to make sure to adhere to it.

Thank you for supporting and encouraging the students to participate.

Warm Regards

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


